Hello, I note this Resolution and the request for information. In New Zealand an Independent Monitoring Mechanism (IMM) made up of the Human Rights Commission (the NHRI), the Ombudsman and the Disabled Persons Organisations Coalition (representing the voices of disabled persons) monitors the implementation of the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities. 

I would like to draw your attention to a report that the IMM completed in 2016 on Article 24 of the Convention and Inclusive Education. It may provide some useful background context.
Report can be found at this link:

https://www.hrc.co.nz/files/5814/6758/2123/IMM_Interim_Implementation_Report_final.pdf




Regards

Douglas Hancock | Senior Human Rights Advisor | Kaitohu Matua Tohutohu me te Rangahau Tika Tangata
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